
Vigilance Awareness Week being observed at ICAR-NIBSM, Raipur 

To participate in the fight against corruption and to create awareness to be vigilant, 

the Vigilance Awareness Week in the year 2018 was observed at the Institute during October 

29-November 3, 2018. This year’s is “Eradicate Corruption-Build a New India”. An integrity 

pledge was taken by all the officers, staff members, and contractual workers of the Institute 

which was administered by the Director Dr. J. Kumar on 29.11.2018. He urged the officers 

and employees of the Institute to abstain from any dishonest misconduct and bring more 

transparency in the official works.  

 

  
 

During the vigilance awareness week, Banners were displayed. ON 31.10.2018, a 

team of scientists visited a school in Akoli village (district Raipur) to spread the message 

against corruption among school children and teachers. 

 

  
 

E-integrity pledge was also taken by seventeen persons including officers, contractual 

staff and family members of the staff. Among activities beyond Vigilance awareness week, a 

lecture was delivered by the Vigilance Officer of the Institute, Dr. S. K. Jain entitled “Fight 

against corruption and role of vigilance” on 13.11.2018 with main focus on preventive 

vigilance and public procurement.  

 

  
 


